
The Village of Chatham will be accepting sealed bids for 4 vehicles  

Bid information will be available on the Village of Chatham web page or for pick up Thursday, May 2nd, 2024 at 08:00am. Proposals must be submitted 

in a sealed envelope, via mail, hand-delivery or courier, and must be received by 1:00 PM, May 16th, 2024 to be considered for selection. The 

submittal address is: 

  

Village of Chatham 
117 E Mulberry St. 
Chatham, IL 62629 
 
The outside of the envelope should include the bidder's name and contact information and be clearly labeled to read: 
 
Village of Chatham: 
Sealed Bid 
Vehicles 

The Village reserves the right to accept or reject any and or all parts of the sealed bid. 

Vehicles #1, #2, and #3  

Small to mid-size SUV 

4-door cab 

4WD 

Power doors 

Power locks 

Automatic Transmission 

Air conditioning 

Fuel Type-Regular Unleaded 

All terrain tires 

Cruise control 

Vehicle delivery before August 1st, 2024 to be eligible 

 

Vehicle #4 

Must be pickup truck with long bed 

Air conditioning 

Cruise control 

V6 or larger engine 

2-door cab 

Power locks 

Power Windows 

Tow package 

Vehicle delivery before August 1st, 2024 to be eligible 

 

Each vehicle should be on its own bid. Do not combine all four vehicles into one bid.  Not all vehicles have to be awarded to the same seller. Sellers 

are allowed to bid on less than four vehicles.  

 

 

Questions concerning this proposal may be submitted to Dustin Patterson via email or phone:  

Dpatterson@chathamil.gov or 217-697-5805. 

 

 

 

 

 


